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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Firstly, a big thank you to everyone so far this term for ensuing your child is 
in school bang on time.  Just a reminder – your child’s register is taken at 
8:45 and their taught reading lesson starts at 8:50. If you are the one or two 
families that is still struggling to get your child in, or you arriving at 8:50 - 
please note that your child is missing, arguably the most important lesson of 
the day - they are missing their taught reading session.  So that 5 minutes in 
the morning makes a huge difference to their learning.  Again, the school 
playground is always open very early every morning, so if you want to avoid 
any rush or bottles necks – I urge you to arrive as early as you can. If you 
need any assistance or help, for whatever reason, then please do not hesitate 
to ask.   

 

On Friday 1st December we will be having a non-school uniform day here at 
school.  A seperate letter will be making it’s way out to you today with all the 
details – but just a big thank you in advance.  Your generous donations really 
do make wonderful hampers that we will be raffling out on the Christmas                    
Production evening.   

 

That is all from me this week, I look forward to seeing you all next week. 
Have a great weekend. 

 

      Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  
 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 

Group % Attend 

Year 1 92.3 

Year 2 98.0 

Year 3 85.2 

Year 4 93.8 

Year 5 95.5 

Year 6 97.4 

Totals 93.7 

Yr 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – illuminate  

 

Definition 1 —to light up; make bright with light.  

Definition 2—to make clear or easier to understand; 
explain. (see example*) 

Definition 3 —to give knowledge to; enlighten.  

Definition 4 —to become lit up.  

 

*The teacher's example illuminated the math 

problem.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Eliza, Alissia, Tommy 

Y2: Esme, Tobias, Dougie 

 Y3: Frankie, Adone, Hugo 

Y4: Millie, Cinar, Finley 

 Y5: Scarlett, Abel, Blake 

Y6: Amelia, Barney, Esme 
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 Thursday 7th December -National Christmas                   

Jumper day –  (non-school uniform and Christmas 

jumper).  

 Wednesday 13th December—Christmas dinner day 

– (non-school uniform and Christmas Jumpers can 

be worn).  

 Wednesday 13th December—5.30pm Reception 

Christmas production 

 Thursday 14th December—2.00pm Y1/2 production 

 Thursday 14th December—5.30pm Y3,4,5 & 6                      

production 

 Tuesday 19th January—Last day of term  

 Thursday 4th January—Return to School  

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 

 

 

2 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Friday 24th November 

2023 

Autumn term issue 11 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘Sapin de Noël’ 

means                        

‘Christmas Tree’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

Do ideas come from inside or                                                 

outside your head? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

 

School Christmas Dinner 

Please note that all                  

bookings will need to be 

made by the 6th               

December.  

Christmas Dinner is the 

ONLY choice on the day, 

choices selected other 

than ‘main’ or ‘veggie’ will 

be removed.  

 

Many thanks. 

Absence from School 

Please can we remind you that all absences must be reported to the school office, even if you 

have informed the class teacher through Dojo or Seesaw.  Please report any absences by 

8.45am, press option 1 which will take you to the absence voicemail box. 

Many thanks. 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

One of the first Christmas Trees recorded was in Strasbourg Cathedral, in 1539... 

...but the tradition of decorating the home with evergreens stretches back to                                                

the Ancient Egyptians and Romans.  


